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 Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Thursday, December 8, 2022 
 
TO:  All School Administrators 

 
FROM: Carolyn Gough, Administrator of Teaching & Learning 
  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability  
 
SUBJECT: Research Project       
  
 
The Research Review Committee has reviewed a research project in which your 
school has been asked to participate. 
 
Project Title: Cell Phones in the Classroom for Education Rather than Distraction 
 
Applicant: Brandy Westwood, Western Governors University 
 
The project has been approved by the District Research Review Committee.  The 
project will involve a recruitment email sent to classroom teachers inviting them 
to a professional development on the use of cell phones as part of instruction.  
Participation in the study is at teachers’ discretion.  If you have questions or 
concerns relating to participation, please contact Ben Jameson at 801-567-8243.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
  
 


